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C A L E N D A R  

O F  E V E N T S                                        

 January 1-2 CLOSED 

 January 19: 

Robert Ruark: An 
American Author 

 
 
 
 
 

 
February 

 February 5-6 
Museum Retreat 
Hosted in Southport 

 February 15:

 
African American 
Mariners 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Exhibit Interactive...Unveiled Next Month! 
In commemoration of those who risked their lives for freedom and in conjunction 

with Black History Month, the museum will open its new educational interactive 

for the Civil War exhibit in early February. This touchscreen will allow visitors to 

search the names and vessels of freedom seekers who served aboard vessels in the 

North Atlantic Blockading Squadron. Additionally, people will learn more about 

rank, insignia, and duties of seamen in the Union Navy and can see images of the 

ships keeping vigilant lookout for blockade runners. 

The Cape Fear River was an avenue for freedom during the Civil War. It served as 

a maritime underground railroad for hundreds of enslaved people that made their 

way to the North Atlantic Blockading Squadron patrolling New and Old Inlets.  

Secretary of the US Navy, Gideon Welles, responded to the large movement of 

people from the South asking for asylum aboard the blockading vessels: 
 

“To return them would be impolitic as well as cruel, and,  

as you remark, ‘they may be made serviceable on board our storeships.’  

You will do well to employ them.” 

 

There is a long, rich heritage of African Americans as sailors and watermen. The 

Navy recruited blacks before the other military branches. These able-bodied  

seamen held positions in every grade below officer during the Civil War. Freedom 

seekers like William Benjamin Gould, Charles Galaway, and John C.  

Monroe joined the US Navy from the Cape Fear region. 

Happy New Year! 
 

After closing out a stellar year, 2016 is starting off with a bang as we have numer-
ous museum events on the horizon to look forward to. Anyone visiting the NCMM 
at Southport recently can attest to the cacophony of hammering directly over-
head, signaling that the carpenters have been working flat-out in a daily effort to 
speed our expansion project along. With spring right around the corner, we will be 
packing and relocating artifacts before we know it! 
 
January signals the return of our Third Tuesday Evening Series, with Robert 
Ruark: An American Author. The author’s work will be brought to life through nar-
rative and actors from the Brunswick Little Theater.   
 
The museum will be pulling back the curtains in February to display the newest 
addition to our Civil War exhibit. The new touchscreen will enhance the experi-
ence for visitors to the current exhibit. In conjunction with the exhibit, the museum 
will continue the Third Tuesday Evening Series with Mike Powell, president of the  
Brunswick Civil War Roundtable, presenting African American Mariners. Next 
month will also see the NCMM at Southport hosting a tri-museum retreat, in an 
effort to further promote the partnership we enjoy with our sister museums in  
Hatteras and Beaufort.  
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Help support the NC Maritime Museum at Southport while you 

 

 

Did you know that every time you shop with Amazon.com, you can give back .5%  

of your eligible purchase dollars to help support our Friends of the Museum?  

It’s easy! Simply visit smile.amazon.com and search for  

The Friends of the North Carolina Maritime Museum at Southport.  

Add this as the charitable organization you would like to support, and every time  

you shop through smile.amazon.com you can be giving back to us,  

at no additional cost to you.  

And that makes us smile! 

Did you know that we had 14 renewals and 5 new memberships last month? December 
was clearly a record-setting month for us.  Thank you to Linda Bowen for all of your hard 
work getting these processed and keeping us up to date on our current memberships. 
 
 
Be sure to check the back of your newsletter to see if there is a note indicating that your 
membership has expired or is nearing that date.  We are doing our best to help our 
members avoid a lapse, as we love and appreciate each and every single one of you! 

 

Southport will host a tri-museum retreat for our sister 

museums next month! Be sure to check your February 

newsletters for pictures and news of a Southport win  

in our first-ever beach volleyball match. (Psst—we’d 

love to “hire” some temporary museum staff if anyone 

wants to serve as a ringer for the team!) 

 

Although February will most likely still be chilly, what better location  

for some team-building, brain-picking, sand castle building and 

shrimp-eating than Oak Island! Weather permitting, we will also be 

toasting marshmallows while the sun goes down over a 

beachside fire. 

 

Thank you to John Hamilton of Better Beach Sales for  

        donating the use of a beautiful oceanfront house for our retreat! 
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EDUCATIONAL FUN 
Classroom educators, homeschool leaders, Scout troops looking for something  

new and fresh? We have some “off the charts” field trips for you!   
ɕ0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÎÏÔÅ ÔÈÁÔ ×Å ÃÁÎ ÏÆÔÅÎ ÔÁÉÌÏÒ Á ÓÐÅÃÉУÉÃ ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍ ÔÏ ÓÕÉÔ ÙÏÕÒ ÁÇÅ ÇÒÏÕÐȢ 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Summer Camps Announced!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are on social media!  Check us out!  
 

OVER 1,700 likes!   
 

Are you one of them?   
Please be sure to like us on Facebook. 

https://www.facebook.com/NCMaritimeMuseumSouthport 

 
Want up -to - the -minute info on whatôs happening in the Maritime Museum System?                             

Get updates by Following us on Twitter! 

https://twitter.com/NCMaritimes  

Little Mariners (Ages 4-6) 

June 

15  Cape Fear Indians (NEW).  Ages 4-

 6 with adult, 2-3 p.m., $6/child 

22 Pirates!  Ages 4-6 with adult,  

 2-3 p.m., $3/child 

29 Red, White, & Blue! (NEW)  Ages 

 4-6 with adult, 2-3 p.m., $3/child 

 

 

 

 

 

July 

6  Lets Grow a Victory Garden 

20 Low Tide River Exploration.  

 9 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

27 Squishy Fish.  Ages 4-6 with adult, 

 2-3 p.m., $3/child  
 

August  

3 Trash Monsters (NEW)   

 Ages 4-6 with adult, 2-3 p.m., $3/child 

 

 

Ages 7 and Up 

June  

14 Shrimp & Shrimping.  Ages 8 -12,   

 9 a.m. – Noon, $20/child.   

 

16, 17 The Wild World of Weather -  

 Hurricanes!  (NEW) 

0ÒÅ+-ςÎÄ 'ÒÁÄÅ 
Maritime Museum Scavenger Hunt 
Pirates! 
Squishy Fish 
Low Tide River Exploration 
Prehistoric Brunswick 

σÒÄ-ψÔÈ 'ÒÁÄÅ 
A Pirate’s Life for Me 
History of Fisheries 
Colonial Days-We Are Tar Heels! 
Civil War 
Native Americans 
Waterfront Walking Tours 

https://www.facebook.com/NCMaritimeMuseumSouthport
https://twitter.com/NCMaritimes


  

 

 

3rd Tuesday Evening Adult Programs 2016 
 

 January  19:  Robert Ruark - An American Author 

 February 16:  African  American Mariners, Mike Powell 

 March 15:  Women of Southport, Dr. Bob Surridge 

 April 19:  Oakdale Cemetery, Eric Kozen 

 May 17:  Archaeological Finds at the Brunswick Town Wharf, 

Jim McKee 

 June 21:  Colonial Cape Fear, Dr. Chris E. Fonvielle, Jr. 

 FOM 
North Carolina Maritime 
Museum at Southport 
P.O. Box 10412 
Southport, NC  28461 

Stamp 

Place Mailing Label Here 

T H E  M U L L E T  W R A P P E R  

 All 3rd Tuesday programs are free 
and are held at the  

Southport Community Building,   
223 East Bay St. from 7- 9 pm unless 

otherwise noted.   
Please call the Museum at               

(910) 457-0003 if you plan to attend. 

The Friends of the NC Maritime Museum at Southport 
 

Thank you to the new members who have recently joined our Friends group.  We welcome 
and appreciate your membership.  Please remember that you can join or renew your        
membership by mail, through the website, or at the Museum.  Please consider bringing a 
friend to our next program & encourage them to join.  If you have any membership questions, 
you can contact: Linda Bowen at jlbowen@atmc.net, or call her at  (910) 253-5266, or call the 
Museum at (910) 457-0003 for more information. 
 

Memberships are valid for one year from the date of issue & are tax-deductible to the extent 
allowed by law for a 501(c)(3) organization. 
 

Your information will only be used by The Friends of the NC Maritime Museum at Southport.  
 

The Mullet Wrapper newsletter is a publication of the NC Maritime Museum at Southport.  The 
publication is fully funded by The Friends of the Museum at Southport whose members     
receive monthly mailings and discounts on some programs and Museum store purchases. 
The Friends of the NC Maritime Museum at Southport, P. O. Box 10412, Southport, NC  
28461  Website:  www.friendsncmmsouthport.org 
 

The Museum at Southport is one of three North Carolina Maritime Museums. The other Museums are 
the Graveyard of the Atlantic Museum in Hatteras and the North Carolina Maritime Museum in Beaufort. 

NC Maritime Museum  
at Southport 

 

P.O. Box 10412     
204 E. Moore St.  

Southport, NC 28461 
Phone: (910) 457-0003 
Fax: (910) 457-0086 

 
www.ncmaritimemuseums.com 

Museum Hours 
 

Tuesday  -  Saturday 
9 a.m.  -  5 p.m. 
Free Admission 

mailto:jlbowen@atmc.net
http://www.friendsncmmsouthport.org
http://www.ncmaritimemuseums.com

